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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Review of Highland Additional Support Needs Allocations Model - Engagement 
Sessions 
 
As you will be aware, we are undertaking a review of the Additional Support Needs 
Allocations Model that is used in schools across the Highland Council area. 
 
As part of this process, the Project Team are keen to engage and consult with our 
staff, ASN pupils and parents of pupils with additional support needs to gather their 
thoughts and views on what is important to them. 
 
With this in mind, we would like to invite you to attend an engagement event on 
Monday 7th October at 6pm at Tain Royal Academy. The Project Team will be 
there to facilitate the meeting and are keen to hear your views.  Separate sessions 
have been arranged for earlier in the day with pupils with additional support needs 
and staff. 
 
We look forward to meeting you on Monday 7th October. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mark Jones 
Head Teacher 
Tain Royal Academy 

Please Ask For:  Mark Jones 

Direct Line:         01862 892121 

Email:                     tainroyal.academy@highland.gov.uk 

Date:                  24
th

 September 2020 

  

 

 

mailto:james.vance@highland.gov.uk

